
 

Thursday 12th September 2024 
Contact: 01525 372188  Email: office@pulfordschool.org 

Parent Update 

‘Let everything that has breath praise the Lord!’ Psalm 150v6 

What a fantastic start to the academic year. It is great to meet our new families and welcome back familiar faces. 

We also welcome Prebendary Reverend David, as the new vicar at All Saints. He came and met the children at wor-
ship on Tuesday. Please do introduce yourself to him at our Harvest Services on 9th October. See https://

pulfordschool.org/diary-dates for timings. 

Thank you for helping our school year start well.  
We look forward to the rest of the year learning and growing together. 

Dave & All the Staff  

 

Lost Property—Water Bottles 

We have  six water 

bottles in the front 

office, all of which 

are unnamed. If you 

recognise one of 

these bottles please 

come and collect it. We are going to be putting them in 

the recycling bin on Friday 20th September if uncollect-

ed.  

Please send your child with a named water bottle in 

school every day—great for learning and good for the 

environment! 

Prospective new Pre-School Families 

Our next stay and play for prospective new 

pre-school parents is on Tuesday 17th Sep-

tember at 3.45pm—4.15pm.  Come and 

meet the team and visit our pre-school with your child.  

No need to book just turn up. Please tell your friends 

and neighbours if they are interested in our Pre-School 

for 2025. 

Green Flag with Distinction  

Congratulations to Mrs Youngs and all 

the volunteers who have helped our 

school to achieve our Eco Schools Green Flag with 

Distinction. We have put a number of energy saving 

and eco activities in place which has impressed the 

judges enough to be awarded our Green flag with 

Distinction . We are one of only 14 schools who have 

achieved this status in Central Bedfordshire region.  

Go team Pulford! 

Please see the school calendar for  

important events and holidays.  

 

https://www.pulfordschool.org/diary-dates/ 


